
UNIVERSIDAD GATOIICA 

DE PUERTO RICO 

ORCE. P. L 

January 13, 1960 

Dear Sir; 

Thank you for your very kind letter and detailed 

report of your reception of our broadcast in the early 

morning of November 30. 

We verify the accuracy of the outline of our pro- 

gram as you received it. We are sorry that other special 

broadcasts happened to coincide with ours this time how- 

ever. You must have been able to hear quite well to write 

such a complete report. 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Father Wadi E. Alvarez 


